Lanesborough Library Trustees

Meeting Minutes

February 16, 2022

via Zoom

Present:  Liz Drury, Sherri Wilson, Kacy Westwood, and Sheila Parks (Dir)

The meeting was called to order at 3:05 p.m.

The minutes were unanimously approved.

Budget discussion

· Sheila described the new Town Manager’s process for budget submissions

· The budget must be presented to the Selectmen by March 3

· Instead of seeking a raise, Sheila requested an increase to 22 hours per week at the same rate.

· She wishes to increase staff pay to $15 per hour, with Chris getting $15.50 because of her additional duties (Children’s librarian, storytime, etc.)

· Because of incresed streaming of audio and video, less will be spent on them.  

· Magazine circulation is down, so that request also will be smaller

Total request for FY23: $49,963 (see attached)

Staff Evaluations:


Director:  The Trustees agreed to use a form that Sherri created based on research of forms used 

 in other libraries.  They are to complete the form and give it to Sheila well in advance of 

 the next meeting.  Discussion will be on the agenda.


Staff:  Sheila is working on developing a staff evaluation form and process.

The next meeting will be held on Thursday, March 31 at 3 p.m., presumabley on Zoom

Meeting adjourned at 4:18 p.m.

